





STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF EMERGENCY SERVICES AND PUBLIC PROTECTION

Police Officer Standards and Training Council Connecticut Police Academy

GENERAL NOTICE 23 – 01

To: Chief Law Enforcement Officers

Training Officers
Satellite Academies
CSP Training Academy

From: Karen Boisvert

Academy Administrator

Date: June 26, 2023

Subject: Changes to Basic Training Curriculum

At the May 11, 2023, regular scheduled meeting, the Police Officer Standards and Training Council adopted the instructional goals and performance objectives for the following subject areas of the Basic Recruit Training Curriculum. The new goals and objectives will be in effect for all Basic Recruit Training Programs that begin on or after January 1, 2024:

- 105 Community Research Project
- 418 Community Forum

Questions or comments may be directed to my attention either by e-mail Karen.boisvert@ct.gov or phone 203-427-2601.

KB:cjm/kb